Minnesota Board
of Peace Officer ,
Standards and Training

August 23, 2011

CODY LEE WAGNER
637 N. 59TH AVE WEST
DULUTH, MN 55807

Dear CODY WAGNER:

*_Congratulations! On August 19, 2011, you passed the Minnesota Peace Officer
Licensing Examination and have “"i"’tﬁmpfeted the POST Board's examination
requirements. You are now eligible for a peace officer license. This eligibility is valid

for three years. if you are noi licensed within that parﬁad you can reestabhsh your

eligibility through restastmg

PLEASE DO NGT BiSC?-\RD TH!S LETTER. it wﬂi serve as verification that you are
eligible to be licensed as a peace officer. Make phoiaccpi% of this document and
retain the originial, as you wﬁ% need copies of this letter applymg for peaoe
officer pcsxtmn& e -

Good iuck :n  your m enfarcement career,

" Dame¥ B Gfass :
Ltcensmg and T estmg Cuordmator




